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The representatives of Australia, Japan and New Zealand met to resume the Fifth
Annual Meeting of the Commission for the Conservation of Southern Bluefin Tuna on
29 November 1999 in Canberra.

The Commission adopted the Report of the Fifth Annual Meeting (Second Part) held 10
- 13 May 1999 in Tokyo.

The Commission elected Mr Peter Yuile (Australia) as Chair and Mr Mark Edwards
(New Zealand) as Vice-Chair, and agreed to close the Fifth Annual Meeting of the
Commission.

29 November 1999

Yoshiaki Ito
Chair



